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We are at a critical point in human history. The decisions we make now will impact on
generations into the future. We have a climate and extinction crisis. Congratulations to the
commissioners for your decision to include conditions relating to the scope 3 greenhouse
gas emissions for the Wambo project. However it is important to note that the Paris
commitments are not sufficient to avoid disaster. The agreement itself says the targets will
need to be ramped up to achieve the 2 degree target. Yet this mine is seeking approval to
mine coal decades into the future. Please think of our children and grandchildren when
you make your decision.
Thank you

Toni Lonerian






